## **PUD Scholarship Nominee Selected**

Amanda Stelter, daughter of Dale Stelter and Christina Stelter, both of Goldendale, was selected as Klickitat PUD's nominee for the Walkley Scholarship 2012 drawing.

This \$1,000 scholarship is sponsored by Glenn and Elvira Walkley. Glenn was a Franklin County PUD commissioner from 1945 to 1980.

The Washington PUD Association will hold the final drawing for the winner of the



**Amanda Stelter** 

2012 scholarship at its annual meeting. Nominees included in the drawing are submitted from all Washington public utility districts.

Amanda's name was drawn from a pool of eligible high school seniors who are children of KPUD employees. The other students included in the drawing were Hunter, daughter of Robbie and Lee Cacy; Bobby, son of Robert and Cristi

Koffler; and Taylor, daughter of Leonard and Kathy Swift. The names of these students were presented at a KPUD Board of Commissioners meeting for the annual drawing.

Amanda has participated in four years of tennis, two years of soccer and one year as a mascot. She is involved in the Link Crew Club, which helps freshman and new students feel comfortable in high school, and is the club president and treasurer.

She enjoys being involved in the community. She makes cookies for inmates at the Klickitat County jail every Christmas and donates blood to the Red Cross at every opportunity.

Amanda works at Goldendale McDonald's as a way to save for college. For her career path, she has chosen to attend Western Washington University in Bellingham. Her love of helping people and children helped her decide on a plan to earn a master's degree in child psychology.

In her spare time, Amanda enjoys playing tennis, reading, walking her new puppy, Jayda, and spending time with her friends.

Amanda would like to thank the KPUD for giving her the opportunity to win this scholarship. Good luck to Amanda in the Washington PUD Association's final drawing for the Walkley Scholarship. ■

## A Warm Gift Idea From the Heart

Are you having trouble finding that special Valentine's Day gift? Why not take this opportunity to help your family or friends with their winter heating bills!

Klickitat PUD offers gift certificates that can be included in your Valentine's cards or you can request a confidential contribution be applied directly to someone's KPUD account. The program is available all year, not just on holidays.

For more information, contact KPUD's Customer Service Department in Goldendale, (509) 773-5891, White Salmon, (509) 493-2255, or toll free at (800) 548-8357.

